
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA  

 

 

 

DATE: JUNE 26, 2023 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: DONATIONS 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

The Following donations have been received: $500 from Tracy Chalgren to Gene Dillon 

Elementary for their SEL programs, and the following donations have been received by Bemidji 

High School Career Academies: $3,300 from Operation Round Up, $1,000 from Pinnacle 

Marketing Group, $2,000 from PotlatchDeltic, $1,250 from Construction Engineers, $2,500 from 

Mann Lake Bee and Ag Supply, $2,500 from Lueken’s and $3,000 from Team Industries. 

 

 

ACTION: 
 

The motion was offered by ____, seconded by ____, and carried (    ) to accept the following 

donations:  $500 from Tracy Chalgren to Gene Dillon Elementary for their SEL programs, and 

the following donations have been received by Bemidji High School Career Academies: $3,300 

from Operation Round Up, $1,000 from Pinnacle Marketing Group, $2,000 from PotlatchDeltic, 

$1,250 from Construction Engineers, $2,500 from Mann Lake Bee and Ag Supply, $2,500 from 

Lueken’s and $3,000 from Team Industries. 

 

 


